
OCPanteras  Orange County

Orange County Panteras
July 2020 Newsletter
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Welcome OCP members!



Is this a Twilight Zone episode?
I hope you are all safe and well during

stay at home.

Your board of directors is still working to
keep OCP moving forward through

changing times.
We have some ideas working on new

formats for meetings/events. 
We know where our next meeting will be,
and are watching community guidelines to

fix the date.

Do you have any ideas, suggestions, or
input to help us help you?

Board meetings are the first Monday of
the month, and any member is invited to

attend and speak.

Currently BOD meetings are being
conducted via conference call.

If you want to sit in or speak, please
contact myself, or John Maloney

Member input was fairly light at last board
meeting.

Glen Chancellor   racerglen@aol.com
John Maloney  

jgmaloney@roadrunner.com

If you wish to speak, we need advance



notice to put you on the agenda.

Do you have ideas for meeting site(s)?
Do you have suggestions?
Day/Time/Place/Format?

Please, help us with your ideas.
You can post on OCP FaceBook page, as

well.

Desk for high powered business owners.



OCP member, Tom Spengler, is on the lookout for
VIN 0006 once owned by his father. The color
looks to be orange or orange/red.  The plates
said "All 4 Me".  Tom has no idea who bought

the car or where the buyer lives.
There is a story that Tom's dad called Italy and

bought the car directly from Alejandro
DeTomaso, and had it shipped directly.

Alex Miladinovich qualifies the PI Motorsports "Hot 4
Teacher" funny car at the U.S. Nationals in Indy.

2nd time to qualify in a shortened season.
Good Job, Guys!

Yet to win a round, but  moving in the right direction,



qualifying 3 spots higher than the Winternationals.
Qualifying for 2 events is a big deal, qualifying for the

U.S.Nationals is a very big deal!

I'm running out of content for the newsletter.

We hope to start some events fairly soon.
We have been researching options as things

open up.

Calendar is still waiting on current events.
We still have hope of holding the Pantera

Palooza in early November.
Currently working with the country club on our

annual Christmas Brunch, which is still on
schedule for now for 12/6.

Our Gondola Getaway is set for 12/27 @5pm.

A couple of members sent video of Greg Esakoff
Pantera at Utah Motorsports Park. I wish I could



go. I have been spending a lot of seat time in my
Pantera simulator while restricted.

Please, visit  the Orange County Panteras
FaceBook page.

I have recently taken charge of the page, as it
had been managed by POCA.

We now have more local functionality.

Please, feel free to post and communicate via our
FB page.

No Politics, please!

Watch for recent updates to club functions.

Friday July 10 was Alejandro DeTomaso's
birthday!




